

December 7, 2010

Mr. Gilbert Jalomo Ft. Bend County Purchasing Department 4520 Reading Road, Suite A Rosenberg, Texas 77471

RE: Fort Bend County Bid 08-038 Term Contract to Provide and Install Voice & Data Cabling

Dear Mr. Jalomo:

We would like to take this time and thank you for doing business with Total Technologies, LLC for the past seven years. We have enjoyed working with all the wonderful people within Fort Bend County. Unfortunately, we will not be renewing the cabling contract referenced above, with Ft. Bend County. Effective immediately we will no longer be accepting any cabling requests or quoting any cabling projects for Fort Bend County. Any outstanding quotes that are past 30 days are no longer valid.

It has been a pleasure doing business with Fort Bend County and if you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Amy Murphy President

Total Technologies, LLc